ANGLOPHONE SOUTH

SCHOOL DISTRICT District Education Council
430 Woodward Avenue
October 19, 2018 Saint John, New Brunswick
’ ‘ ' E2K 5N3

Hon. Brian Kemnny

Minister of Education and Early Childhood Development
Department of Education

P.O. Box 6000

Fredericton, NB E3B 5H1

Dear Minister Kenny:

Following the August 22, 2018 Anglophone South District Education Council meeting, we received the resignation of
our representative Rob Alexander, sub-district 11. This sub-district includes six schools in the Norton/Sussex arca.

The District Education Council ran an ad for this vacancy twice in the Kings Country Record, the paper which services
this area. It was also placed on the ASD-S website and Principals at the area schools mentioned the vacancy during
their fall open house events. Council members reached out to contacts to try and fill the vacancy. Unfortunately, these
actions did not generate a candidate.

We have just recently communicated with Lory-Ann MacAskill who would like to submit her name to fill this
vacancy. Her contact information is as follows:

49 Maxwell Dr

Sussex N.B.

E4E 2E1

Home #: 433-5787

Cell #: 650-4514

Email: lamacaskilldl @email.com

As Minister, we respectfully ask that you confirm her appointment to the Anglophone South District Education
Council. Our next meeting is November 14, 2018 and we would like to have Ms. MacAskill in attendance.

Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours truly,
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Rob Fowler
Chair
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Copy: John McLaughlin, Deputy Minister, EECD
Zoé Watson, Superintendent ASD-S

o PHONE: (506) 658-5300 « FAX: (506) 658-5399




